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Proposed Plans by Local Authority of Road Closures 

 

The school shares the concerns of parents for the proposed plan on road closures. We 
would like to work with parents and the local authority to come to a solution that will provide 
safer roads whilst not inconveniencing parents and residents.  

 

If you would like to comment on the new traffic measures, please visit: 

https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/transport/rushey-mead 

 

For more information about the scheme, please visit: 

https://www.choosehowyoumove.co.uk/rusheymead 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr U Patel  

Headteacher 

 

‘to give each and everyone a chance’ 

 

mailto:office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk
https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/transport/rushey-mead/
https://www.choosehowyoumove.co.uk/rusheymead

